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 The Lighthouse Beacon 

 

 

Mrs. Simmons, Director (904) 272-2524/esimmons@lighthousechristianschool.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Beloved, let us 

love one 

another.” 

-1 John 4:7 
 

 

 
 

Candy Grams! 
Candy Grams will be on sale in the office.  

Let your friends know how much you care 

by sending them a candy gram. 

 
 

 

 

  From the Director’s Desk: 
Dear LCS Parents and Students, 

 

Love month is here!  At Lighthouse we always have a fun 

time celebrating God’s amazing love for us by showing His 

love toward others.  In John 13:35 Jesus said, “By this all 

people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love 

for one another.” 

 

February is known as the coldest month of the year.  But 

let’s let the warmth of God’s love melt cold hearts, as we 

show love in our actions and words to those around us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Simmons - Director 

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feb 3 - Special Chapel by Youth Pastor from Eleven22 

Feb 8 - J-Tech Field Trip (HS only) 

Feb 10 – Progress Reports  

Feb 14 – Valentine’s Day 

Feb 15-17 – Project Success Guest Speakers 

Feb 20 – Presidents’ Day NO SCHOOL 

Feb 27 – Theatre Works Harriet Tubman Field Trip (Elem/MS only) 

    
 



 B E A C O N  N O T E S   

 

 

 
 

Cup of Love Ministry is our ongoing Christianity In 

Action project for the school year.  Because of our 

students’ generous CIA contributions, we have been 

able to help the Cup of Love volunteers purchase 

food that they distribute to the homeless in downtown 

Jacksonville every week.  By donating change and 

participating in $1 Dress Down Fridays, your child is 

making a difference for those who need it most. 

 Cup of Love 
 

 

Notes From the  

Teachers: 

We are very excited to 

have begun using our new 

computers.  Please send in 

a pair of WIRED (not 

Bluetooth) 

headphones/earbuds for 

your child to use when on 

the computer.  We will keep 

them stored on campus to 

use during class. 
 

 Yearbooks !  

Last chance to buy 

yearbooks before the 

price goes up in March. 

Yearbooks are currently 

$35.   

 Time to Re-enroll 

for next year. 
You should have 

received a letter in the 

mail inviting you to re-

enroll for next year.  We 

are currently setting up 

appoints for re-

enrollments.  Be sure to 

save your child’s spot for 

next year.   

Enrollments will open to 

new families in March, so 

be sure to secure your 

child’s spot! 

 
P r e s i d e n t s ’  D a y  

F e b  2 0 s t .  N o  

S c h o o l .  

      

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Spotlight 
HI, my name is Torionna 

Bartley. I’m 17 years old. 

I’ve been going to 

Lighthouse Christian since 

the 6th grade.  I absolutely 

love it here.  When I 

graduate, I want to go to 

school to be a detective. 

I’m very good at solving 

puzzles and mysteries.  One 

time for Christmas, I got a 

mystery game and solved it 

the same day!  I love it 

when Mrs. Brecht gives me 

sudoku puzzles to solve. 

 

 


